
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/14/2013 11:09:45 AM

'kdw@cpuc.ca.gov' (kdw@cpuc.ca.gov) (kdw@cpuc.ca.gov)
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
jpt@cpuc.ca.gov (jpt@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Direct Access Report - July 2013

Ms. Auriemma:

Enclosed please find PG&E's Direct Access Report for July 2013, as directed by D.97 
05-040 and D.97-12-088.

PG&E is furnishing this report on a confidential basis under the provisions of Section 
583 of the Public Utilities Code.

Thank you

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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